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LC
Re: Freedom of Information Request MMAH 2024-128
To: Alemseged, Danait (MMAH)
Hello Danait,

It's great to hear from you. Thank you for getting back to me about this.

Yes, | can speak with you on the phone about this this week for sure. I'll send you over a pdf to help you understand what this
information is for.

Dr. Matthew Orava from the Barrie Family Medicine Teaching Unit (BFMTU) here in Barrie, is working on a grant application to
hire me to be a project manager for a research study that would deliver fresh food to people living in public housing on a weekly
basis. He’s part of the Healthy Barrie Initiative: https://issuu.com/dfcm/docs/2023 dfcm family medicine report final -
_single/s/22977476 . We need to know how many people live in public housing for this reason, as well as the number of
bedrooms so we know the size to make the sheltered refrigerated mailbox clusters:

PDF

Feeding Barrie's
Starvin...24.pdf

And yes, | already have an architect who can design these. We just need to know where all the complexes are, so we know how
many to build, and what size they all need to be.

Would you happen to be free today to chat? If not, I'm available all week as well. Let me know what day and time is best for you.
Thank you and | look forward to chatting with you more about this.
Warmly,

Leah



